Happy Thanksgiving to everyone. We wish everyone, a good Thanksgiving with family and friends. The weather has been beautiful of late and the golf course is in great shape. so before or after the big turkey day meal come out and play a round of golf.

The Pro Shop starting December 1<sup>st</sup> hours of operation will open 8am close 3p, also starting December 1<sup>st</sup> Acorn Lounge will be opening at 12 noon until. The Pro Shop will be open Thanksgiving Day.

The holiday season is upon us and anyone interested in renting the back room and kitchen for Christmas parties, Members price is \$75 please contact the Pro Shop and reserve the party room.

Speaking of parties the <u>Club's Big Draw Down</u> is coming up December 3th. If you haven't purchased your ticket yet please see one of your board members or stop by Pro Shop. The <u>Christmas Draw Down</u> starts at 5:00pm Buffet 5:00 until Open Bar 5:00 – 8:00 and Drawing starts at 6:00. Hope to see everyone here and <u>GOOD LUCK</u>. Remember all money after pay out goes to helping the **GREEN OAKS**. If you haven't purchased a ticket please buy one and if you have thank you.

Golfers if your playing and hit on the green please fix your **Divot.** It only takes a second and it helps the green and players behind you. If you cannot find yours please feel free to fix one you find it only helps in long run thanks for your help.

In closing I know it's the Holiday Season but Members that are behind on their DUES need to keep your account up to date. We have several accounts lagging and it hurts the club especially this time of year.

Members of Green Oaks if you have a camper, fishing boat or something you can secure with a chain we are renting spaces in big cart shed for the price of \$22.50.

**HAVE A HAPPY THANKSGIVING** and may all your teams win this week.

Mike Spalding

President of The Board of Directors